Virginia Latino Leaders Council

P.O. Box 6219 Arlington, VA 22206 virginialatinoleaderscouncil.org valatinoleaderscouncil@gmail.com

Please join us for our VLLC 2016 Latino Get-Out-The-Vote Reception, October 21

Dear Latino community activists and friends:

In the final weeks of this election year, the Virginia Latino Leaders Council (VLLC) will conduct a vigorous Latino GOTV effort to ensure that Virginia's Latino community comes out to vote. We believe that the presidential election may be closer than polls indicate, and some of the down-ballot candidates who are friendly to a Latino agenda could win in November, if the majority of the 291,000 Latino eligible voters actually vote.

Please join us:

WHEN: Friday, October 21, from 6:30 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

WHAT: VLLC Latino GOTV Reception

WHERE: Home of Dr. Sergio Rimola, 1082 Methven Court, Herndon, VA 20170 WHY: We invite you to join Latino activists from throughout Virginia to continue our

efforts to promote a strong Latino GOTV and victory on November 8.

Please RSVP: valatinoleaderscouncil@gmail.com

We intend for our Latino GOTV efforts to include media, mailers and knocking on Latino doors to ensure that every potential voter is reached and encouraged to vote. We invite you to come to our October 21 reception, socialize with friends and fellow activists, and contribute what you can to promote this important effort!

Many thanks and look forward to seeing you,

J. Walter Tejada President

We welcome your contribution:

\$25 Guest \$100 Friend \$250 Host \$500 Bronze Sponsor \$1,000 Silver Sponsor \$2,500 Gold Sponsor \$5,000 Platinum Sponsor Please mail your donation to VLLC, P.O. Box 6219, Arlington, VA 22206. Contributions can also be made via PayPal through the "Donate" button on our website: http://www.virginialatinoleaderscouncil.org

VLLC is a nonpartisan organization. Donations are not tax deductible.